
 

 
 
The Michigan Department of Treasury recently expanded the MI Classroom Heroes COVID-19 
grant to include eligible Great Start Readiness Program (GSRP) and Head Start teachers.  As 
NMCAA employs staff who serve in this capacity, classroom teachers who meet the criteria 
set forth by the requirements may be eligible for this grant.  NMCAA has identified and 
notified those classroom teachers deemed eligible for this grant.  These persons have 
received the Teacher Certification Form 5741, along with instructions to complete by April 9, 
2021. 

Any individual who did not receive Form 5741 and believes they met eligibility requirements 
for the MI Classroom Heroes COVID-19 grant, based on employment through NMCAA during 
the 2019-2020 school year, may appeal to the agency in writing. Individuals who received 
Form 5741, but disagree with the stated FTE designation, may also file an appeal. All appeals 
must be filed by April 9, 2021.  
 
Appeal letters may be sent to the following: 
NMCAA 
Attn.: Kristin Ruckle 
3241 Racquet Club Dr., Suite A 
Traverse City, MI 49684 
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